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Recognizing that disaster risks capable of affecting business operations are
becoming increasingly diverse and severe, the Sumitomo Heavy Industries Group is
committed to enhancing its disaster resilience and fulfilling its corporate
social responsibility through group-wide business continuity activities, placing
the highest priority on respect for human life.

Policy

The Sumitomo Heavy Industries Group will

1. Place the highest priority on ensuring the safety of employees and
related personnel,

2. Fulfill its responsibility to supply products and services to its
customers,

3. Strive to minimize adverse effects on its business, and

4. Actively support the recovery of local communities.
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